
2012 LOBO/LANCAIR FLY-IN 
 DOOR PRIZES!

 

Some of you are coming to the 2012 LOBO/Lancair Fly-In in Sedona, AZ 

to hang out with old friends and make new ones. Some of you want 

access to the incredible brain trust of information and to learn to 

better maintain and fly your Lancair professionally and safely. Some of 

you will experience one of the most beautiful pieces of landscape in 

the world. Some of you just want to look at all the Lancair eye candy 

flying in from all over the country. And finally, some of you are coming 

for the SWAG! (You know who you are.) 

We have great news for the last group, because two lucky winners will 

receive their next biennial flight review from High Performance Aircraft 

Training (HPAT)! The HPAT Team includes test pilots, corporate and 

commercial pilots, professors and meteorologist and aerospace 

engineers. HPAT’s knowlegeable instructors boast years of experience 

in helping prepare clients to fly with confidence and safety in high 

performance aircraft, anywhere in the world. 

If you want a chance to experience world-class, professional training 

 from HPAT just sign up for the 2012 LOBO/Lancair fly-in—do it now! 
 

For more information regarding the Fly-in please contact Lisa Williams or Claudette Colwell. 

Lisa M. Williams 

Event Co-Chairperson 

Lancair International 

541-923-2244 

lisaw@lancair.com 

Claudette Colwell 

Event Co-Chairperson 

Lancair Owners & Builders Organization 

916-712-1094 

colwell.ch@gmail.com 
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